
Office of the President

Boston University
One Sherborn Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02215

Mr. Joseph J. LoSchiavo
President
The American Society for Scleroderma Research
3333 Main Street
Stratford, Connecticut 06614

Dear Mr. LoSchiavo:

Thank you for the gift from The American Society for Scleroderma
Research to the Scleroderma Research Fund at the School of Medicine. This
donation will provide support for on-going research on this disease. I am most
grateful for The Society's generosity to Boston University.

Best wishes,

Sincerely,

AVC:peb

April 27, 2005

Aram V. Chobanian, M.D.
President ad interim


	page 1

